
 

SAL Saudi Logistics announces that it has conducted an Earnings Conference 
Call to discuss the annual financial results of the financial year 2023 with 
Investors and Financial Analysts. 

 

Item Explanation 

Announcement Detail 

SAL Saudi Logistics announces that it has conducted an 
Earnings conference call to discuss the annual financial results 
of the financial year 2023 with Investors and Financial 
Analysts on 25-3-2024, where the executive management 
illustrated the most prominent efforts and achievements of 
the financial year 2023. Inquiries of all Analysts and Investors 
inside and outside the Kingdom were addressed in the call. 
 
The Earnings presentation is available in the attachment. 

 


